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“Sensible and responsible 
growth is the key for               
El  Dorado County.”                     
~ Ken Pimlott

“Ken has the education, experience and background at the State level so he will 
understand El Dorado County’s $680 million budget and have the urgency to plan 
for the long-term financial sustainability of our County.”                                                    
~ Shiva Frentzen, El Dorado County Supervisor, District II

Accountability, accessibility, sound fiscal management, and planning for the 
future are more important than ever as El  Dorado County faces significant 
risk from wildfire, future economic downturn, rising infrastructure costs 
and pressure to grow beyond its means.  I understand the issues and will 
build upon the efforts already being accomplished in District 2.



PRESERVE OUR QUALITY OF LIFE.

I support responsible growth that 
doesn’t place additional burden on 
roads and water supply. Local 
businesses, jobs and agriculture are 
the answer, not rezoning to build 
additional dense housing 
developments.

I am committed to living within our 
means. We must continue to look 
for efficiencies, while maintaining 
and enhancing essential programs 
and services, especially for veterans, 
seniors and youth.

Wildfire is a year-round threat. I 
will advocate for homeowners and 
business who are impacted by 
insurance cancellations and planned 
power outages. I support an ongoing 
coordinated effort to increase 
wildfire risk reduction investments.

LONG-TERM BUDGET
SUSTAINABILITY

SENSIBLE AND RESPONSIBLE
GROWTH

PREPARED FOR CATASTROPHIC
WILDFIRE


